
 

Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL/2023 / 051                      Dated    31.7.2023 

To 

The Chairman, 

 Coal India Limited, 

Coal Bhawan, 

Premise No-04 MAR, Plot No-AF-III, Action Area-1A, 

Newtown, Rajarhat, Kolkata-700156 

 

Sub:-   Wrong Wordings used in Letterhead of Policy Cell 

 

Dear Sir, 

Your kind attention is requested to be drawn towards gross negligence which is observed in design and 
wordings used in the Letterhead being in use by H.O.D. of Policy Cell, CIL, Kolkata. The copy of the 
letter issued by Policy Cell is enclosed as Annexure I, and the relevant portion is reproduced below 
with errors encircled in RED colour.  

 

As is seen, while composing in Hindi, unnecessarily Coal Bharat Limited is mentioned on the letter head 
along with terming it as a Nigam (Corporation) of Bharat Sarkar (Government of India). Similarly, along 
with Coal Bhawan in Hindi, the term Koyla Bhawan in Hindi alphabets have been used. 

The persons responsible for this error have forgotten that Koyla Bhawan is HQ of BCCL and entirely 
different than Coal Bhawan. 

You will appreciate letter head represents a company and imparts first impression to its potential 
customers and other stake holders. The letterhead must look professional.  

It is requested to take needful corrective measures to rectify the errors and ensure that such blunders 
do not take place in future. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

 (P. K. SINGH RATHOR) 

Principal General Secretary 

 

 

  



Annexure – I 

 



 



 



 


